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WASHINGTON, DC –The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) is pleased to announce the
passage of Montana Senate Bill No. 422. The bill expands upon the Right to Try Act and will
allow patients in Montana to access experimental drugs that have passed Phase I clinical trials
but have not yet been approved by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA).

Introduced by Montana State Senator Kenneth Bogner, this bill removes restrictions on which
patients are eligible to receive experimental medications and extends governmental immunity.
The bill seeks to amend several sections of Montana's law, allowing a manufacturer of an
investigational drug, biological product, or device to provide the treatment to an eligible patient
who has requested it. This legislation requires that patients must have a terminal illness, have
considered all other FDA-approved treatment options, have received a recommendation from
their treating healthcare provider, and were given written informed consent for the use of the
investigational drug, biological product, or device.

We at A4LI are honored to have had the opportunity to work alongside Senator Bogner in the
creation of this bill. This victory is a testament to the dedication and hard work of our
organization and our partners who share our mission of advancing legislation and policies that
aim to expand access to therapies that have the potential to proactively increase healthy human
lifespan.



Media Inquiries

For more information or for media requests, please reach out to our support team at
info@a4li.org.

About The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI)

The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives is the first and only 501(c)(4) nonprofit organization
founded with the goal of creating social and political action around the issues of combating age-
related chronic conditions and increasing our number of healthy, disease-free years. A4LI works
with healthcare leaders and experts in the geroscience and regenerative medicine fields to ensure
the initiatives we pursue are the right steps to accomplish A4LI's mission. Ultimately, we would
like to see governments around the world prioritize keeping their citizens in excellent health for
much longer.


